
CAIRNGORMS OUTDOOR ACCESS ANNUAL EVENT 27 SEPTEMBER 2008 
 

EVALUATION FORM  
 

Please help us to evaluate this event by taking a few minutes to complete this 
form. 

 
The theme of the event was “Recreational Access in the Uplands” 
 
The purpose of the event was: 
1) To increase your understanding of the role of the Cairngorms National Park 
Authority and Cairngorms Local Outdoor Access Forum  
2) To give you the opportunity to meet members of the Forum and staff 
3) To give you an opportunity to be involved in a practical workshop or site 
visit looking at relevant outdoor access issues 
 
What are your reasons for attending the meeting? Tick all that apply. 
 
 To hear the keynote speaker 
 To find out about the Forum and meet Forum members 
 To listen to presentations and ask questions 
 To network with other people interested in outdoor access 
 To discuss particular access problems 
 To attend specific workshops and site visits 
 Other (please specify) 

 
 
 

 
Do you have any comments about the logistics of the event – the location; the 
venue; the timing and the information? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What were your expectations of the event and were they met? 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
What changes would you make to any aspect of the event? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How did you hear about the event? 
 
 
 

 
If you would like to be added to our outdoor access mailing list please give us 
your details below: 
 
Name  
 

 

 
Contact details 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please return to:  
 
Fran Pothecary 
Outdoor Access Officer 
Cairngorms National Park Authority 
14 The Square 
Grantown on Spey 
PH26 3HG 
 
Email:  franpothecary@cairngorms.co.uk  
Tel:  01479 870533 
 
 


